
 

 

 
February 25, 2015 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:      Marissa Bailey, Director 

 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, 
         and Environmental Review 

    Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
      and Safeguards 

  
FROM:     Lydia Chang, Chief  /RA/ 

    Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards   
      and Environmental Review 
    Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
      and Safeguards 

 
SUBJECT:   APPROVAL FOR PUBLICATION OF THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL 
                                     ASSESSMENT FOR THE AMENDMENT OF THE U.S. NUCLEAR  
                                     REGULATORY COMMISSION LICENSE NO. SNM-2507 FOR THE 
                                     NORTH ANNA INDEPENDENT SPENT FUEL STORAGE  
                                     INSTALLATION IN VIRGINIA (DOCKET NO.: 72-16) 
  

 
The staff has completed preparation of the enclosed Final Environmental Assessment 

(EA) for the North Anna Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation.  The Office of the General 

Counsel has reviewed the Final EA and has no legal objection to the publication of this 

document.  This Final EA will be published in the Federal Register on or about  

February 27, 2015. 

 

Docket No.:  72-16 
License No.:  SNM-5207 
 
Enclosure: 
Final Environmental Assessment 
 
 
 
CONTACT:  Jean Trefethen, NMSS/FCSE/ERB 
                    301-415-0867 
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